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David Barthelmy

From: Richard Sittinger [richard@mineralofthemonthclub.org]
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 11:25 AM
To: Richard Sittinger
Subject: Mineral of the Month Club

Richard here from Mineral of the Month Club, just wanted to let you know that we are still "On the road" after the Denver 
Show! We plan to arrive home on Friday, October 1, and will send you the Email concerning the October mineral on 
Monday or Tuesday. Thanks for your understanding and for being a member! 
  
Richard 
  
Mineral of the Month Club 
1770 Orville Ave 
Cambria, CA 93428 
805-927-2223 
Richard@mineralofthemonthclub.org 
www.mineralofthemonthclub.org 


